
From: Jerry Blume
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Housing budget
Date: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 11:03:25 AM

I am Jerry Blume And I live in Ward 3 and a volunteer with Isaiah. I strongly support the passage of the tenants
protections ordinance for Saint Paul. Now more than ever, our city needs comprehensive tenant protections to
address rising displacement, help keep people in their homes And eliminate  discrimination  especially during an
economic downturn and COVID-19. I know people at listening House and they are bursting at the seams. I ask you
to put $75,000 toward implementing this important ordinance to ensure future stability and safety for all in our
community. Thank you.
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